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Notice of Motion 

 

Coordination between the TTC and Metrolinx Boards 

 
 

Moved by: original signed by 

 Vice-Chair Alan Heisey 

Seconded by:    original signed by 

 Commissioner Joanne De Laurentiis 

Recommendation 

 
Whereas the TTC Board and the Metrolinx Board of Directors have held one Joint 
Board meeting in this term of City Council on April 27, 2016; and 
 
Whereas the TTC Board has been unsuccessful in its attempts to hold further joint 
meetings with the Metrolinx Board in the subsequent two years; and 
 
Whereas the TTC Board believes further dialogue at the Board level with Metrolinx is in 
the interests of the residents of the City of Toronto and the Greater Toronto Area; and  
 
Whereas the Province of Ontario elected a new government; 
 
Therefore, be it resolved that: 
 
1. The TTC Board request Toronto City Council to make representations to the new 

Provincial Government to increase coordination in transit planning in the Greater 
Toronto Area and enact any legislative amendments that may be required in order to 
provide for the appointment of a TTC Board member on the Metrolinx Board of 
Directors; and 
 

2. The TTC Board requests Toronto City Council to amend Chapter 279 of the 
Municipal Code relating to the composition of the TTC Board to permit the 
appointment of a representative from the Metrolinx Board of Directors to the TTC 
Board; and 
 

3. That a copy of this motion be forwarded to Metrolinx for information. 
 
 


